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*** 

  

NOTICE 

  

It is informed that the One Time Registration (OTR) 

will be Aadhaar-enabled for 2025 examination cycle 

and onwards i.e. from 02nd June 2025. 

Further, with respect to the Annual Examination 

Calendar issued on 09th May 2025, it is informed that the 

option to edit the existing One Time Registration form (OTR) 

would be permitted only till 31st May 2025.  
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Under Secretary to the Govt. of India 

09/05/2025 

 


